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Duluth Indigenous Commission Feast and Forum Postponed

 

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth Indigenous Commission is notifying the public that the Feast and Forum originally scheduled for October
11 at 6 pm will need to be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances with the speaker's availability. An announcement will be
made in the near future.   
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